Shirley Rukcic

From:

Shirley Rukcic

Sent:

Wednesday, October 4, 2017 2:19 PM

To:

'boydj@stlouis-mo.gov'

Subject:

your Sunshine Law request

Attachments:

June 2017 Parking Commission Minutes- Draft.pdf; June 2017 Financial Summary and

Statement.pdf; July 2017 Revenue and Expense Report.pdf

Dear Alderman Boyd- In response to your Sunshine Law request dated September 29, 2017, I have attached the following documents:

- 1. June 2017 Parking Commission Draft Minutes
- 2. June 2017 Financials
- 3. July 2017 Financials

We are not in possession of documents in response to your requests for August 2017 financial reports or "financial statements of all financial accounts relative to the Parking Commission..."

At this time, we are closing your request as being satisfied.

Best regards,

Shirley Rukcic Custodian of Records City of St. Louis Treasurer's Office 133 S. 11th St., Ste. 530 St. Louis, MO 63102 314-612-1475

^{**}Please note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org